
May 10, 2024 

To, 

The Listing Department 

BSE Limited,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400001      

To, 

The Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East),  

Mumbai – 400051   

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 51 of the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements 
Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 

Pursuant to Regulations 51 read with Part B of Schedule III of the SEBI Listing 
Regulations, please find enclosed the Media Release with respect to financial 
performance of the Company for the year ended March 31, 2024. 

We request you to take the above on record. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 
For Tata Capital Limited 

Sarita Kamath 
Head – Legal & Compliance and Company Secretary 
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